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Welcome to Your North West Highways Update for the A188/A189 West Moor roundabout 
scheme.  
 
These works are being delivered by North Tyneside Council’s partner Capita on behalf of 
Bellway Homes and will tie into the recently completed cycleway/footway on Salters’ Lane. 
 
At a glance 
 
Walking and cycling: The safe crossing points will be open to pedestrians and cyclists this 
week when the signals are activated.  
 
On the road:  The road resurfacing work has now been completed and the roundabout traffic 
signals will be turned on this week. 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Update 
   
The construction team have now completed the 
roundabout resurfacing works at the A188/A189 West 
Moor roundabout. The roundabout traffic signals will be 
switched on this week - it is anticipated they will be 
activated on Wednesday July 6.  
 
The roundabout pedestrian and cyclist safe crossing 
points will also be activated at the same time as the traffic 
signals. This will provide safe crossing points on the 
roundabout for pedestrians and cyclists. This will also 
provide access to the new shared cycleway/footpath on 
the A189 Salters’ Lane. 
 
When the traffic signals are switched on, they will be 
monitored on site during the activation process. Further 
programming of the traffic signals will take place over time so that they respond more 
intelligently to actual traffic flows around the clock. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding the traffic signals, please contact the major projects team 
directly on Tel: (0191) 643 6500, or Email: roads@northtyneside.gov.uk 
 
More information on the scheme can also be found on North Tyneside Council’s website. Visit 
www.northtyneside.gov.uk under the “Major Projects” section.  

mailto:roads@northtyneside.gov.uk
http://www.northtyneside.gov.uk/


 

 

 
The team will start work at A189/A1056 Weetslade roundabout on Monday July 18. Updates 
on that scheme will be provided in future editions of this e-bulletin as the scheme progresses. 
However, if you wish to unsubscribe, please email: roads@northtyneside.gov.uk and put 
“Weetslade Unsubscribe” in the subject field. 
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